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January 24, 2013
ALPHA OMICRON PI BEGINS RECRUITMENT PROCESS

TO REINSTALL THE ALPHA CHAPTER AT COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY

Brentwood, Tenn.--Alpha Omicron Pi is pleased to formally begin our colonization efforts to join the Greek community at Columbia University. 

AOII’s colonization events conclude a semester of planning and preparation to recolonize the organization’s Alpha Chapter, originally installed by our four Founders on January 2, 1897 at Barnard College of Columbia University.  The organization closed its chapter in 1912, when all Greek life was eliminated from Barnard.  Alpha Omicron Pi was selected by a panel of Columbia’s students and administrators in August 2012 to be the next NPC organization invited to join Columbia University.

Representatives from Alpha Omicron Pi will participate in the first round of Columbia’s NPC formal recruitment on Feburary 1st and 2nd in order to introduce ourselves to the community.  After formal recruitment, AOII will begin a separate recruitment process, consisting of information sessions, tabling, and print and social media advertising to help spread our message and answer questions about AOII’s efforts at Columbia.

Interested women are encouraged to attend one of AOII’s informational sessions on campus and register for a personal appointment.  This will familiarize women with AOII’s values, the expectations of membership, and the recruitment process. Below are the scheduled upcoming informational sessions:

February 6th  in Roone Cinema (5:30pm - 8:30pm)

February 20th in Party Space (7:45pm - 11:30pm)

The Colonization parties for AOII’s recruitment will take place February 22-24th. Below is a detailed schedule:

February 22nd: Picture Yourself in AOII
February 23rd:  A Black Tie Affair
February 24th:  AOII Bid Day:  It’s Sweet to Be an AOII
For more information about AOII’s colonization efforts or to sign up for a personal appointment, please visit www.AOIIalpha.com.
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